

Newsletter 32 09.06.17

We are an inspiring learning community with high expectations, where all feel safe and happy and everybody has the opportunity to unlock and realise their potential

What's happening this term?	
12.06.17	Year 1 Phonics Screening Check Week
14.06.17	Year 2 to Kneller Hall
14.06.17	Table Tennis Tournament
16.06.17	Matisse Class Assembly
19.06.17	Year 6 Residential Journey (2 nights)
21.06.17	Choir to Summer Singing Festival
23.06.17	O'Keeffe Class Assembly
26.06.17	Chess Tournament
28.06.17	Year 6 to Chessington World of Adventure
28.06.17	Year 5 trip to Wildchild Activity Camp (1night)
30.06.17	Reception 1 Class Assembly
01.07.17	Summer Fair
05.07.17	Reception and KS1 Sports Day
06.07.17	KS2 Sports Day
07.07.17	Reception 2 Class Assembly
11.07.17	Year 6 Production – morning performance 9.30am
12.07.17	Year 6 Production – evening performance 5.00pm
17.07.17	Nursery Sports Day
18.07.17	Leavers Assembly
19.07.17	Year 6 Party
21.07.17	Last day of term 2.00pm

After School rules: Children must be supervised at all times

Please can we remind parents that they **must supervise** their child/ren at all times. Nobody should enter the building unless picking up from an after school club. The school is closed at the end of the school day except for the playground which is open until 4.50p.m. There will be no access to the toilets if you are staying in the playground at the end of the day in order to ensure the school remains secure.

Coffee Morning

On Thursday June 15th the new Headteacher Ms Stockley will be hosting an informal coffee morning between 9am and 10.30am in order to meet parents.

If you are able to attend please let the office know.

Accelerated Reader

Children are continuing to make excellent progress in their reading following the Accelerated Reader Programme. Congratulations this week go to Ofili, Hepworth and Kandinsky classes for dramatically increasing the amount of words that they have read as a class. Keep up the good work everyone.

Copies of the newsletter are available online at: http://www.williamhogarthschool.co.uk/newsletters.php

WILLIAM HOGARTH PLAYS POLY BAT!

William Hogarth School hosted their first Poly Bat Tournament on Wednesday. Children attended from Green Dragon School in Brentford and Barnes Primary School. It was a great event and the children entered into the spirit of the occasion by playing fast and furious Poly Bat.

The winner was Simone from Year 6 who won by just one point. Well done Simone.

Thank you to our Year 6 and Year 5 umpires who were magnificent in keeping the scores in some very fast moving games.

This was an enjoyable tournament which we are going to add to our annual calendar.



Nursery's visit to Chiswick House Kitchen Garden



A big thank you to Chiswick House Kitchen Garden for a wonderful visit. The children and parents in Nursery Class had a fantastic day.

The Friends of The William Hogarth School

Summer Fair - July 1st

Please join us on Saturday the 1st July from 11-4pm for the Summer Fair organised by the Friends of the William Hogarth School. It will be held on the Chiswick Back Common (the green behind M&S) and, if last year's fair is anything to go by, then it should make for a very enjoyable day out.

There will be plenty of entertainment to keep everybody happy, so drag your friends and family along and have a fantastic time with your friends and your kid's friends from school.

A summer fair organised outside the school gates involves a lot of extra work and we will need your help. There will be a meeting the week after next (date to be confirmed) for everybody to attend where we will discuss everything related to the summer fair and how you can help out leading up to and on the day.

In the meantime, please keep bringing your donations for the tombola to school. Unwanted gifts, chocolate, wine, candles, etc. are always winners for the adult tombola. Books, games and new toys are the kid's favourites, so please donate generously.

The money raised at the Christmas Fair partly financed the 15 new iPads currently in use by the children. We hope that we can achieve a similar result at the Summer Fair. After consultation with Mrs Driscoll and her team next week we will be able to let you know which school project we will be raising money for at the Summer Fair.

Mufti Davs

June 9 - please bring a donation for the children's tombola

June 16 - please bring a donation for the adult tombola

June 23 - please bring a donation for the children's tombola

June 30 - please bring a donation for the adult tombola

Cake Sales:

Year 2 is your cake sale host this week. Thank you to all who helped set up, sell and clean up the stall. And to all the bakers of course!

Cake Sale Schedule

Year 1 - June 16th

Reception and Nursery - June 23rd